
PRESIDENTS MESSAGE: 

Many thanks to Tim Greenwald, Carl Miller, and Shim Lagoy and their 
staffs for a great Christmas Party at Rancho Canada. The golf course was 
in great shape, as shown by the great scores. 

Congratulations to the winners of the golf tournament and the lucky 
winners of the gifts that Mr. & Mrs. Claus gave away. It's always a 
pleasure to see Mr. & Mrs. Claus. Thanks to all who turned out and 
enjoyed the festivities, some more than others. Many thanks to all the 
sponsors' donations for the party. 

Now that we are finally getting a little rain, one can reflect on some of 
the things you can do for your association. With the annual meeting a 
few months away, it is time to think about running for the Board. New 
ideas and new energy are always a plus and a necessity in an active 
organization. Help support your association; become an active mem-
ber. 

Allan Schlothauer, CGCS. 

GOLF COURSE SUPERINTENDENTS ASSOCIATION 
OF NORTHERN CALIFORNIA 

CASH SUMMARY - DECEMBER 15, 1987 

Modesto Banking checking account $18,276.51 
Savings 2,000.00 
Golf 522.00 
Hole-in-one Insurance 150.00 2,672.00 15.604.51 

(members only) 
American Savings 11,175.76 

Interest, Added Nov. 47.00 
SIGGAS Deposit Added 130.00 11,352.76 
Less Monies in Scholarship 2,880.00 
Less Monies in SIGGA 2.205.59 6,267.17 

American Savings Certificate 13,311.91 
matures 11 -05-88 - add interest 83.87 13,395.78 

Petty Cash 50.00 

35,317.46 


